
The Anchor
COMMITTEE ELECTED FOR SEASON 2022/2023

The MMYC Annual General Meeting was held on Tuesday night September 6th.
A solid audience both real and virtual with new members and VIP guest, Garry Anderson,
(Commodore Sandringham YC) attended to see the 2021/2022 Committee dissolved and
new Committee for 2022 / 2023 elected and introduced.

Commodore Jamie Dorrity
Vice Commodore Stephen Beashel
Rear Commodore Tim Williams
Secretary Dennis O’Hara
Treasurer Matthew Christopher
General Rangi Saluni
General John Chalmers
General Carol Flanagan
General Nancy Cook
General Ray Cook
Immediate Past Commodore Byron Douglas.

It’s excellent to see so many new faces making up this Committee. The experience of
longer-term members mixed with the new faces of last year and even more new faces this
year bodes well for a strong ongoing team running an ever more complex club.
Fair winds and kind seas to you all.
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